

January 28, 2020

Mr. Tony Plante Interim Town Manager Town of Windham 8 School Road Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Tony,

I am so grateful for the donation of \$600.00 from the Town of Windham in support of the work of the Southern Maine Agency on Aging. As requested, these funds will support meals at the Windham meal site. Thank you!

For more than 40 years the Southern Maine Agency on Aging has provided residents of York and Cumberland counties with resources and assistance to address the issues and concerns of aging. The Agency serves 20,000 individuals each year in our efforts to improve the physical, social, emotional and economic well-being of Maine's older population.

All of us at the Southern Maine Agency on Aging – staff, volunteers, and the Windham seniors and families whom we serve – appreciate and rely on your support.

Again, thank you for supporting SMAA, and for helping to create better days for Windham residents.

Sincerely,

Megan M. Walton

Chief Executive Officer